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Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

 

January 12, 2018 

 

 

Via Commission Portal 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Re: Docket Nos. UE-170485 and UG-170486 (Consolidated) 

 Comments of Avista on Multi-Family Fuel Conversions  

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s dba 

Avista Utilities (“Avista” or “the Company”) comments on Multi-Family Fuel Conversions per 

the Commission’s “Notice of Intent to Address Fuel Conversion Program in Pending General Rate 

Case Proceeding” dated January 5, 2018. 

If you have any questions regarding this information and/or the Company’s filing, please 

contact Dan Johnson at 509-495- 2807 or myself at 509-495-4975. 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Linda M. Gervais/ 

 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy 

Avista Utilities 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

509-495-4975 
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